
Lake Limerick Inn Committee Minutes—6/8/24 

Present:  Robyn LaRoche, Paul Wagner, Lisa Wilson, Sandra Nelson, Susan Sandee, Sue 
Jankord, Mary Ann Wagner Guest: Rich Hall Staff: Chef Jon Hus Excused: Susie Friends-
Magee 

Meeting called to order at 9:30 am 

Approval of May Minutes was given with the proviso that the word “excused” referring to 
Mary Berni be removed as she is no longer a member 

June Operations—Chef Jon 

• The Wine Cooler is broken and cannot be repaired so a new one has been approved by 
the Office; Beer Cooler in the Café is also broken  

• Wednesday night dinner attendance has been strong; Thursday nights are great! 
• Father’s Day BBQ at the Inn will feature Ribs and a Monster Burger as well as a special 

drink 
• Food for the Shamrock Golf Tournament will be a Taco Bar 
• Staffing at the restaurant is good and now instead of having to search for applicants when 

workers are needed, people are submitting applications 
• Nikki is no longer the FOH (Jon is assuming those duties) but working as  a Server only 
• Sandy Nelson volunteered to coordinate volunteer help in the restaurant as needed (she 

will work with Jon to establish the process including what help he needs) 

Recap of May Events 

• Karaoke—event was well attended and received; food sales (grilled hotdogs/chips) were 
less than expected; the event was moved indoors to the dining room because of wet 
weather; an extra bartender was added to help with service 

• Trivia/Bingo—Trivia will resume in the Fall however, Bingo will continue on the 3rd 
Thursday of each month; Jon will check with the additional bartender (Chad) for help 
during these activities 

• Mother’s Day—attendance was good and the menu was well received 

Future Summer Events 

• Lake Limerick Daze—July 6—all volunteers are in place for Parade Security, Snack 
Shack servers, Cornhole Tournament, and Boat Parade; Bill McDonald (long time 
resident and project volunteer) has graciously accepted to act as Grand Marshall for the 
annual Parade down St. Andrews Drive; there will be no Kid’s activities this year due to 
lack of volunteers, however, the Bouncey House will be erected on the Pickle Ball Court 
for children under the supervision of their parents and a LL volunteer 



• Phase 5—July 7th (Music on the Patio)—volunteers will set up chairs on the lawn; if a 
food truck is available, it will be invited to set up as part of the food service or if not, 
grilled hotdogs/chips/ice cream bars will provide the event food in addition to regular 
food service from the restaurant menu 

• Garage Sale—Saturday and Sunday July 20-21—maps will be available listing 
participating homes of those who have signed up in the Office; participants should mark 
their Sale with balloons; advertising will be on Social Media and via posted signs 

• Garage Mahal—Music on the Patio—July 27th—Lisa Wilson is the coordinator with 
volunteers setting up and taking down chairs; hot dogs/chips/ice cream bars will be 
available as well as food items from the restaurant menu  

• Labor Day End of Summer Bash—Member Appreciation party; volunteers will be 
serving free hot dogs and root beer floats (free to members); music and games may be 
offered as well 

• Summer Cornhole “Bags and Brews” on Wednesday nights—outside on the lakeside 
lawn 

Old Business 

• Pavers—the information about the type and placement of them is currently with our 
Maintenance Department as well as in the LL Office—most likely the project will begin 
in the Fall 

• Display Boxes (inside and outside); Kim Graver will do an inside box display for July; 
Susan Sandee will put flyers for all upcoming events on the right half of the outside 
display box 

• Fire Station Board—Sandy Nelson will put the announcement of  events for June and 
July in place 

Meeting was adjourned at 11:17 by acclamation 

 


